
The deadline of payment of premium contributions for 
employed members in Zamboanga City due on the 10th 
of this month shall be extended until September 30, 
2013. This is in consideration of the safety of our valued 
members in light of the situation in the area.

Further inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Action 
Center at (02) 441-7442 or through any of the PhilHealth 
Regional and Local Health Insurance Offices. 
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